
From: Ann Roberson <ARoberson@doi.sc.gov>
To: Ann RobersonARoberson@doi.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2016 11:58:40 AM
Subject: SC DOI Media Release- Emergency Regulation-Amendment

Attachments: Emergency Regulation - Amendment Media Release 2016-10-24.pdf

Good morning:
 
Attached please find an updated media release regarding  Emergency Regulation 69-78 issued by 
Director Farmer on October 10, 2016.  The Emergency Regulation has been amended to include the 
additional counties that have been designated eligible for Individual Assistance by the Federal 
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).
 
The Emergency Regulation protects coastal insurance consumers as they recover from Hurricane 
Matthew by giving them some extra time to focus on their family and immediate needs before 
worrying about insurance notices or paperwork.  For details, please see the attached release.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ann
 
Ann Roberson
Public Information Officer
South Carolina Department of Insurance
1201 Main Street, Suite 1000
PO Box 100105
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-3105
aroberson@doi.sc.gov
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